EMBASSY OF INDIA
THE HAGUE

March 31, 2020

Advisory for Indian Nationals in the Netherlands

As you are aware, a number of measures have been taken by the
Government of India (Gol) to contain the spread of COVID-19. Gol has
advised the Indian nationals to avoid any non-essential travel. Flights to India
are suspended from 22 March 2020. As per the recent communication of the
Directorate General of Civil Aviation of India, scheduled international flights
into India remain suspended up to 14 April 2020.

We understand that many Indian nationals who include students,
professionals, businesspersons, tourists, short stay visa holders and others
in the Netherlands are unable to return to India due to COVID-19 related
travel restrictions. Authorities in India are aware of the situation. We request
your patience and understanding.

The Embassy of India, The Hague will update the Indian nationals if there are
any changes in the travel advisory or if any option to travel to India becomes
available. We request Indian nationals in the Netherlands to stay connected
with us through our social media platforms and check for updates.

Please also register your details at
https://www.indianembassy.nl/register.php or
https://www.indianembassy.nl/student_reqister/

In case you require any assistance, you may contact us either through email
ID: cons.thehague@mea.gov.in or phone numbers 070-3469771 and
0643743800
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